MINISTER
FORESTRY, FISHERIES AND THE ENVIRONMENT
REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA

Private Bag X447, Pretoria, 0001, Environment House, 473 Steve Biko Road, Tel: (012) 399 8743
Private Bag X9052, Cape Town, 8000, Tel: (021) 469 1500, Fax: (021) 465 3362

Ref: EDMS 253837

Mr Raj Lochan

South African Industrial Container Reconditioners Association
Suite A9, Waverley Court

7 Kotzee Road

MAWBRAY

8000

Email: admini@isaicra.co.za
raj@lochan.co.za

Dear Mr Lochan

CONCURRENCE ON THE 2024 PROPOSED EXTENDED PRODUCER RESPONSIBILITY SCHEME
FEE(S)

 refer to your proposed Extended Producer Responsibility (EPR) fee(s) submitted to the Department of
Forestry, Fisheries and the Environment (DFFE).

| have considered the proposed fee(s) and have requested the Minister of Finance to grant concurrence,
as is required in terms of section 18(2)(b) of the National Environmental Management: Waste Act, 2008
(Act No. 59 of 2008) and Regulation 7(2) of the Extended Producer Responsibility Regulations, 2020
(EPR Regulations).

This letter serves to inform you that the Minister of Finance has considered the proposed EPR fee(s)
submitted by your producer responsibility organisation and has granted concurrence for the application
of the proposed fee(s) for 2024.

This EPR fee(s) are applicable from 1 January 2024 until such time that a concurrence from the Minister
of Finance for the 2025 EPR fee(s) has been obtained. As per the EPR Regulations, it is important that
the administration costs for your EPR scheme not exceed 12% of the revenue collected in Year 3 of
(A

EPR implementation (2024).
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The precessing of personal information by the Department of Forestry, Fisheries and the Environment is done lawfully and not excessive to
{he purpose of processing in compliance with the POPI Act, any codes of conduct issuad by the Information Regulator in terms of the FOPI
Act andfor relevant legislation providing appropriate security safeguards for the processing of personal information of others,
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CONCURRENCE ON THE 2024 PROPOSED EXTENDED PRODUCER RESPONSIBILITY SCHEME
FEE(S)

In the event that there is an over- or under-recovery of EPR fees in relation to the actual expenditure
during 2024, the 2025 fees must be adjusted and the over- or under-recovery indicated when submitting
the annual financial plan and annual budget for 2025.

Should you wish to correspond further on this matter, enquiries may be directed to Mr Kgauta Mokoena,
Chief Director: Chemicals and Waste Policy Specialist Monitoring Services, on 012 399 9825 or at
KMokoena@dffe.gov.za.

Yours sincerely

DR D-T GEORGE, MP
MINISTER OF FORESTRY, FISHERIES AND THE ENVIRONMENT
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